
STATUS UPDATE

Warren RECC lobbies and
drive-thrus are OPEN 
Visitors are asked to
voluntarily limit visits to the
office, especially if feeling ill 

As of November 5, we are
operating at a LEVEL 2 response.
For you that means:

Visit www.wrecc.com to make
payments or to apply for service. 

Welcome to the November 5
edition of the Warren RECC
COVID-19 newsletter. With
Halloween and a nationwide
election, we have had an active
couple of weeks. Unfortunately,
we are also seeing record
numbers of cases of COVID-19
across the state. Please
remember to wear your mask,
social distance, and wash your
hands often. 
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 In response to the growing number
of COVID-19 cases in the state,
Governor Beshear has asked all
community leaders, schools,
businesses and families listed in red
zone counties to follow new safety
recommendations. The Red Zone
Reduction Recommendations can be
found here. Stay safe! 
 

On October 19, Governor Beshear
introduced the Healthy at Home
Utility Relief Fund to help
Kentuckians struggling with utility
bills. In addition, LIHEAP Heating
Assistance is now available
through December 11. For more
information on this and other
available assistance, contact your
local Community Action office. To
locate your local office, visit
www.capky.org
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https://govstatus.egov.com/kycovid19
https://governor.ky.gov/attachments/Red-Zone-Reduction-Recommendations.pdf
https://www.capky.org/covid-19-resources/
https://www.capky.org/


The holidays are quickly approaching!
This year, the Edmonson County FRYSC
and Community Education have teamed
up for a slate of events called
Affordable Christmas. The first event,
Stuff The Sleigh, is scheduled to take
place on Friday, November 13th, from 9
am to 4 pm at the old Sportsman's Grill
location on Main Street in Brownsville,
For more information on this event and
other ways to help Edmonson County
kids this Christmas, click here.

The 2020 election is now one for the
history books. We would like to
congratulate all of the legislators
who represent our Warren RECC
territory, including newcomer Shawn
McPherson. Rep. McPherson will fill
the empty seat left by the retirement
of Rep. Wilson Stone. 

We thank you for all you do and look
forward to working with you!
#coopsvote

2020 ELECTION 

HO HO HO! 

https://www.edmonsonvoice.com/community/frysccommunity-educations-affordable-christmas-stuff-santas-sleigh-event

